
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

APOLLO BAY, 14 November 2012    
  

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NTM 160 

APOLLO BAY HARBOUR 

Change of Harbour phone number 

 

Date: 
 

14 November 2012 

Details: 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are advised that the harbour office phone number 
has changed to  +61 52 329475 or mobile 0418 320 441 
Apollo Bay Harbour, in approximate position 38° 45’ 24”S 
143°40’ 39”E. 
 

Mariners are advised to exercise caution when 
navigating through the harbour entrance and within the 
harbour.  
 

Charts & 
Publications 
Affected: 
 
 

AUS 349, AUS 350, AUS 141, 

Further Notice: 
 
 
 
 

No further notice will be given, .         

If you require any further information please contact Apollo Bay Harbour 
on (03) 5232 9475 or 0418 320 441 or 0409 189 326. 
 

 
 


